
THREE LAKES 
EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH

SUNDAY • OCTOBER 31, 2021

T L E F C . O R G
I N F O @ T L E F C . O R G

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Todays Volunteers:                                   Sunday, November 7:

Building Steward: Jeff L
Nursery: Chase & Emma K.
Welcome Table: TBD

Dale W.
Gary & Amy B.
Donna R.

Pastors  
Tim Beyer
Senior Pastor
pastortim@tlefc.org

Ian Stewart
Youth and Family Pastor

pastorian@tlefc.org

A  J O U R N E Y  T O
J E R U S A L E M

T h e  G o s p e l
A c c o r d i n g  t o  L u k e

L u k e  1 0 : 2 5 - 4 2

Baby Shower
Ladies, you are invited to a baby shower for Vanessa Beyer
on Saturday, November 13th @ 10:00 am. 
Desserts and coffee will be served.  
Tim & Vanessa are having a baby boy!

Please RSVP Sheena Welch at symmshe@gmail.com
or 864-202-9474.

Daylight Savings Time Ends
We turn our clocks back on Sunday morning November 7th.



REACH

Be Intentional
Be intentional this week about reaching out to, and engaging
with neighbors, co-workers, and friends. 

We are a community that strives to REACH
people with the gospel of Jesus Christ, GROW

to be like Christ, and SERVE others.

SERVE

GROW

A  J O U R N E Y  T O
J E R U S A L E M

T h e  G o s p e l
A c c o r d i n g  t o  L u k e

L u k e 1 0 : 2 5 - 4 2  

Coffee Server 
Help create a welcoming and hospitable environment by
preparing coffee and setting out snacks downstairs to be
enjoyed during the coffee hour after the worship service. 

If you are interested in serving in this way contact the church
office at secretary@tlefc.org

Love God. 
Love people. 
Don't look for loopholes. 

1) Love God

2) Love People

3) Don't look for loopholes
      a) People means all people

      b) Love means more than 
          mere service 

Child Dedication 
November 21st

Child dedication is an opportunity for parents to commit,
before God, to giving thanks and raising their children
according to God’s purpose. It is also an opportunity for the
church family to commit  to partner with you as your child
grows and develops their own personal relationship with God. 

If you are interested in dedicating your child during our
worship service on November 21st, contact Pastor Tim at
pastortim@tlefc.org. 


